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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 10:57 AM
To: Laura King
Cc: Kelley Corbari
Subject: RE: Conf. Documents to be Returned

Good morning,  
 
Per this email Confidential DN 09009-16 in Docket 160186-EI will be returned to Gulf Power. 
 
Angela 
 
From: Laura King  
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 10:26 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Kelley Corbari 
Subject: Conf. Documents to be Returned 
 
Good morning,  
 
Per this e-mail can you please return Document No. 09009-16.  If you need anything further, please let me know.  
 
Thanks, 
Laura  
 
From: Nicholas Stratis  
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 10:06 AM 
To: Laura King 
Subject: RE: Gulf- Confidential Response 
 
Hello Laura, 
 
Sorry for the delay – yes , it’s fine with me to return Gulf’s confidential responses, 
 
Thanks, 
 
Nick 
 
From: Laura King  
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 9:40 AM 
To: Nicholas Stratis 
Cc: Bill McNulty 
Subject: Gulf- Confidential Response 
 
Good morning Nick, 
 
I just wanted to confirm that, as we discussed,  you are okay with me returning Gulf’s confidential responses (document 
no. 09009-16) to staff’s 1st PODs nos. 1 and 7.  
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Thanks, 
Laura  




